INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION COMMITTEE January 25, 2019

The International Convention Committee and the Liaison Committee sponsored the "RECEPTION" for International Director Lion Steve and Lion Becky Thornton.

Six of our seven Committee members attended at the Winter Retreat and it was a huge success for all who attended.

Special thanks to our own members Lions Kerry Parker and Ellie Niejadik, Lion MDS PDG Debbie Lutrell and PDG Rob Murry for their participation in the event.

The Committee (lead by Lion Kerry Parker) also presented an excellent program on the International Convention in Milan Italy this year. We are committed to the registration of 70 attendees for Ohio and this will be the primary discussion at our February meeting.

Lion Merle Dutt, Chairman